
If you love getting out and about and being active in the 
local countryside, then I would like to hear from you. I’ve 
recently started as the Rights of Way Officer in the south 
of the Borough and I’m keen to connect with people who 
can support me in keeping local paths open and availa-
ble for the public. I’m looking for people to be my eyes 
and ears, carrying out path inspections, waymarking 
paths and perhaps even carrying out light cutting back of 
vegetation from around signposts, gates and stiles. 
 
I’m also keen to work with parish councils that would like 
to carry out annual inspections of their local footpaths. 
The local network can then be proactively managed and 
improved in a co-ordinated way, rather than addressing 
individual issues as and when they are reported to the 
Council.  
 
If you have any suggestions for improving the local path 
network and want to work with me on this, please let me 
know. 
 
Nicola Swinnerton 
nicola.swinnerton@cheshireeast.gov.uk / 07815 675667 
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